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ULC Standards is pleased to announce the release of the First Edition of ULC-S718-13, Standard for Site Quality 
Assurance Program for Spray Polyurethane Foam. This Standard has been approved by the ULC Standards 
Committee on Thermal Insulation Materials and Systems (S700A), and has been published with the date of 
January 2013. 

 
This standard outlines requirements for a site quality assurance program (SQAP) for the on-site installation of spray 
applied polyurethane foam (SPF). As the installation of the material is dependent on the installer, a site quality 
assurance program is required to provide assurance of compliance to material and installation standards to the 
property owner, authority having jurisdiction, design professional or other entity directly involved in the installation of 
the material. 
 
This standard outlines the requirements for the supplier, the contractor and the installer participating in the SQAP, 
as well as for the inspection body and the certification organization. 
 
Should you require any additional information, please contact John Wade at (613) 755-2729 Ext. 61426 or email: 
John.Wade@ul.com. 
 
This First Edition Standard can be ordered for $180.00 (hard copy) or $150.00 (PDF) through our website at 

www.ul.com/canada and selecting ULC Standards. Once at the ULC Standards page, select Sales of ULC 

Standards Materials. 
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